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--The next Staff Congress meeting will be held on July 13, 1989 in the University 
Ballroom, 1:00-3:00 p.m. Guests from the University community are welcome. However, 
if you wish to raise a topic for discussion, please notify Diane Hunley two weeks 
prior to the meeting, so that you can be put on the agenda. 
--The meeting was preceded by a reception for our scholarship recipients Aprile Conrad 
and Amber Gosney, daughters of Lillian Conrad and Marilyn Gosney. 
--Peg Goodrich presented President Diane Hunley with a plaque to show our appreciation 
for Diane's contribution to Staff Congress. 
--BENEFITS presented a recommendation for changes concerning Unpaid Medical Leave and 
a recommendation for implementation of a Short Term Disability Insurance Plan. Both 
recommendations passed. 
--CREDENTIALS & ELECTIONS reported that just under SO% of all ballots were returned. 
Nominations for the executive council will be taken at the July meeting. Thus far we 
have Donna Gosney running for President, Sue Roth and Virginia Stallings running for 
Vice President and Lillian Conrad running for Secretary. Your nomination may be 
submitted to Peg X-6400 or Diane X-5202 prior to the. July meeting. 
--POLICIES presented a recommendation concerning questions on three policy drafts -
Reorganization & Reassignment - Reclassification - and the Position Classification 
System. It passed. Cathy Dewberry resigned from Staff Congress, leaving a vacancy in 
the Professional category. 
--LIAISON presented draft #2 of the Staff Congress Brochure. 
--FOOD SERVICE ADVISORY pointed out an error in the May issue of the Newsletter - Bids 
will not be taken to replace Skyline Chili. 
--SALARY ADMINISTRATION CONSULTANT. A preliminary report is anticipated as early as 
mid July, with a final report possibly in the fall. 
--DRUG FREE WORKPLACE presented a recommendation that Congress accept the Policy as 
written. It passed. 
--STRATEGIC PLAN presented a recommendation for changes concerning the Revised Draft 
of the Institutional Strategic Plan. It passed. 
--SCHOLARSHIP presented a recommendation concerning future requirements. It passed. 

************************************************************************************** 

"What the mind can conceive and believe, it can achieve." 

P .S. Now excepting aplications for prooffreading priore too publications ••• no pay, 
long hours and short notice. 



HEALTH INSURANCE UPDATE 
Effective June 15, 1989 Plunkett, Thompson, Gromada and Filman are no longer 
participating PruCare providers. Employees seeing any of these physicians for OB care 
should contact Member Services so they may assist in making appropriate arrangements. 
In most cases, Prudential will continue to pay through the term of the pregnancy and 
delivery. 
Prudential is currently contracting with Drs. Lea, Hensley and Lavendar. Members will 
be notified as soon as the contract goes into effect. Dr. Hodges is still a 
participating PruCare provider, however until Dr. Hansen is formally incorporated with 
Dr. Hodges, Dr. Hansen will not be included. 
If you have any questions regarding OB/GYN in Campbell County, please call Member 
Services, 621-5172 or Barbara Herald, x-6387. Thank you! 

FAREWELLS: 
Jim Friedman - Communications 
Bob Bussom - Dean of Business 
Angela Reed - Academic Computing 
Jan Prickett - Information Management 
John Simon - Public Safety 
Greg Valentine - Student Housing 
Brenda Huck - Physical Plant 

TRANSFERS: 
Phyllis Sholtys - Education 
John White - Communications 

CONDOLENCES: 

-NEW HIRES: 
Marijo Fraley - WNKU 
Katherine Hill - Bursar 
Carol Maegly - Accounting & Budgetary 
Control 
Joyce Moore - Student Support Services 
Debra Orth - Registrar 

To Dr. and Mrs. Charles E. Daniels, Reception Center, on the death of his father Dr. 
C. Russell Daniels. 

BUNDLES OF JOY: 
PAMELA HERALD GEWIN- Chase- son, Wilson Allen, born May 16, 10 lbs. 13 1/2 oz. 
REBECCA JILL HERALD - Main Library - nephew, Wilson Allen. 
BARBARA HERALD - Personnel Services - grandson, Wilson Allen. 
GENE SCHOLES - V. P. for Administration - granddaughter, Corinne Elizabeth, born 
May 11, 6 lbs. 12 oz. 19 in. 
TONY MAZZARO - Social Work - son, Dominic Emilio, born May 9, 9 lbs. 10 oz. 19 in. 
EDITH HILL- Information Systems - grandson, David Matthew Hunt, born June 9, 7 lbs. 
4 1/2 oz. 
BETSY JOHN JENNINGS - Career Development Center - son, Taylor Zapp, born May 14, over 
8 lbs. 

HAPPY FATHER' S DAY 
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